
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On January 4, 2016 

Stanton School 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

From the desk of Mr. Sefcik and Mrs. Peters… 
Hello Stanton Families, 
 
Wow! We can hardly believe we are just a few weeks away from the end of 

another fantastic school year.  The last day of attendance for 8th grade is 

Wednesday, May 22 (1:30 dismissal) and the last day of attendance for 5-7 

grade is Friday, May 24 (1:30 dismissal).   

We are excited to announce we have partnered with Varsity Tutors for 

School.  (See page 4 for all the details)  Tutors are available 24/7 through 

Clever and provide ongoing comprehensive support.  Having access to a 

tutor has never been easier.   

2024-2025 online school registration is open.  All students returning to D114 

next year must register online through Skyward Family Access.  If you 

register and pay in full by June 30, you will receive a $20.00 discount per 

child toward their school fees.  See page 2 for more details.     

Save time and money by ordering school supplies online.  The deadline to 

order is July 1.  Supplies will be delivered to school on Meet and Greet Day 

next school year.  See page 6 for more details.   

If your child(ren) will be involved in athletics for the 2024-2025 school year, 

they must have a current physical on file before tryouts.  Please try to 

schedule your child’s sports physical over the summer so they are ready to 

try out for any activity.  Keep in mind, cross-country, volleyball, and soccer 

begin as soon as school starts.   

We wish you all a happy and safe summer! 
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8th Grade Only 
 
5/24 Field Day.  Last 
Day of School for 5-7 
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May 2024 

Stanton News 
 

Fox Lake Grade School District 114 

Stanton School 

101 Hawthorne Lane 

Fox Lake, IL 60020 

Phone: 847.973.4200 Fax: 847.973.4210 

www.foxlake114.org 

Our Mission: 
Maximize and foster learning and growth for all through continuous improvement. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Returning Student Online Registration Directions: 
Step 1: Log into Skyward Family Access *If you do not have your Skyward Username and/or 

Password, contact your school office. 

 

Step 2: Click on either Lotus or Stanton located on the left hand side.  

Step 3: Click on your child’s name. (Each child must be registered separately.)   

Step 4: Read the directions and carefully work through all items. Each field must be opened, completed, 

and the button at the bottom of each screen must be clicked to be complete and move onto the next 

screen.  As each field is completed, a green checkmark will appear next to it.   

Step 5: When all steps are finished, click "Submit 2024-2025 Registration. 

 

District 114 uses an online residency system called CLEAR.  The overwhelming majority of our families will 

be electronically verified.  A letter will be sent to families whose residency we are unable to confirm 

electronically.  The letter will provide details on additional information you will need to provide in order to 

register your child for the upcoming school year.  Verifying residency is an effort to protect taxpayers and 

district resources by identifying non-residents attending District 114 schools.  This process meets the 

requirements of the law while being more convenient for our families. 

 

 

 

 

Students returning to District 114 for the 2024-2025 school year 

must register online through Skyward Family Access.   

If you need assistance, contact the Lotus or Stanton School office.   

Early Bird Registration: Register online and pay your school fees in 

full by June 30, 2024 and receive $20.00 off each child’s school fees.   

2045-2025 Returning Student Online Registration Opens May 1 

2024-2025 School Fees 

CLEAR Residency System 

Kindergarten-Third Grade: $100.00 

Fourth Grade:  $150.00 (Includes $40.00 for Camp Duncan field trip) 

Fifth Grade:  $130.00 

Sixth Grade:  $145.00 (Includes one PE uniform) 

Seventh Grade:  $130.00 

Eighth Grade:  $160.00 (Includes $30.00 for promotion supplies) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

 FRIDAY, MAY 17, 2024:  CAP AND GOWN DAY & TECHNOLOGY 

RETURN DAY 

 MONDAY, MAY 20, 2024:  KRISTOFF’S DAY OF FUN!  

 TUESDAY, MAY 21, 2024:  8TH GRADE END OF THE YEAR 

CELEBRATION AT MARAVELA’S 6:00-8:30.  $10.00 payment 

required.   

 MAY 22, 2024 PROMOTION PRACTICE:  Promotion practice is in the 

morning.  All students must be at practice and be in school the entire 

day to participate in the promotion ceremony. 

 MAY 22, 2024:  PROMOTION CEREMONY  

 The ceremony is at Grant Community High School at 7:00pm.  Doors 

 open at 6:15.  There are no tickets or a limit to the number of guests 

 who can attend.   

 

Congratulations and  

Best of luck in High School 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Having access to a 

Tutor 24/7 has never 
been easier.   

 

Get Started Today! 
Students access 

Varsity Tutor 
through Clever.   

Just follow these 
easy step by step 

directions.  
 

Varsity Tutors 
provides ongoing 
comprehensive 

learning support in 
any subject.   

 
Visit 

varsitytutors.com for 
more information. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Positive office referrals are a fantastic way to recognize student’s good choices, 

outstanding behavior, and academic achievements. When a student goes above 

and beyond, teachers and staff can give them a golden ticket highlighting their 

exemplary actions.  These referrals not only celebrate individual successes but 

also help to promote a positive school culture by reinforcing desirable behaviors.  

They serve as a reminder that good deeds and hard work are noticed and 

appreciated, motivating students to continue making positive contributions to 

Stanton School. Students with a golden ticket bring it to the office and pick out a 

reward.  Keep being Fantastic Foxes!  We see you!  

Below are pictures of just some of Stanton’s Fabulous Foxes. 

Addelyn W. 

Ariana W. Molly W. 

Elias G. 

Joseph  D. 

Rocco C. Aaliyah F. 
Anne M. 

Morgan M. 

Kooper W. 
Tyler P. Calleigh F. 

Aiden A. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orders DUE BY July 1, Don’t wait! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

...End of Year Checklist... 

Return all library books 

Check the lost and found 

Clean out LOcker 

Turn in chromebook, charger, and case 

Schedule school physical appointments 

Pay outstanding school fees 

Turn in locks 

Register for next school year 



 

 

 

 

 

THIS YEAR:  Medication kept in the 
school health office needs to be picked up 
by an adult no later than May 24 by the 
end of day. Any medication remaining 
after the last day of school will be 
properly disposed of per district policy. 
 
NEXT YER:  If your child will require Rx 
or Over-the Counter (OTC) medication, 
please have your doctor complete the 
district Medication Authorization form 
over the summer. You can submit this to 
school along with the medication to the 
front office/health office. ALL 
MEDICATION administered by the nurse 
in the Health Office must be done with a 
doctor medication order for each student 
including OTC. 

 

 

 

 
 
ALL INCOMING SIXTH GRADERS:  Are required to submit an Illinois Certificate of 
Child Health Exam form and vaccination record at the beginning of sixth grade. 
Illinois Law requires that any new student or sixth grade student without such 
documentation shall be excluded from school until submission of proof of health 
examination and sixth grade vaccines.  PLEASE MAKE YOUR APPOINTMENT NOW 
FOR A SUMMER EXAM to avoid school exclusion in the fall. Absences resulting from 
this would be unexcused. As we approach the fall deadline appointments fill up 
quickly making it difficult to meet the deadline if an advance appointment has not 
been made. 
 

SIXTH GRADE DENTAL EXAM:  All sixth graders and new students are required 
to show proof of a dental examination performed after November 15, 2023. If this 
has already been completed you can submit the form NOW to the health office to 
meet the requirement.  
  

Notes... 
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May 10 Patterns Day 

May 13 Decade Day 

May 14 USA Day 

May 15 Hawaiian Day 

May 16 Crazy Hair Day 

May 17 Camo Day 

May 20 Neon Day 

May 21 Tie Dye Day 

May 22 
Dress as Your Favorite 
Staff Member Day 

May 23 Pajama Day 

May 24 Class Color Day 

Countdown to 



 

 

 

 

 

                                     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Each May, on the first Wednesday of the month, millions 
of school children all over the globe will exercise 

simultaneously in a symbolic gesture of fitness and unity to show the world that they do 
not fit into that negative stereotype of being "physically unfit".   It has been labeled as "the 
world's largest exercise class" by the media.  Since 1989, millions of children from all over 
the world exercise together to promote proper health and fitness habits. 
 
The aim of Project ACES is to educate children about the importance of lifelong fitness and 
to HAVE FUN!  **EXERCISE can lower chances of coronary heart disease, including high 
blood pressure, high cholesterol, obesity, and physical inactivity.  EXERCISE has been 
proven time and time again to IMPROVE brain activity.  Even one 30-minute session of 
exercise pumps extra blood to your brain, delivering the oxygen and nutrients it needs to 
perform at max efficiency. Cardiovascular EXERCISE also floods the brain with chemicals 
that enhance functions such as memory, problem solving, and decision making. And new 
research has found that this kind of exercise may even cause permanent structural changes 
to the brain itself!  In other words….EXERCISE HELPS YOU LEARN BETTER! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All 

Children (& Staff) 

Exercising 

Simultaneously 
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Cooking Class 

with Chef Collins 

Experiencing the 

Solar Eclipse  

Teamwork makes 

the Dream Work.    

FutureQuest 

2024  

Building 

Friendships  

Community Service  
Student Council at  

Feed My Starving Children  

PBIS Celebration  

Art Club  

Warrior Training  

Our Life          Our Story          Our School 
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It was a great day in our community when students and families from District 114, 

District 37, and District 124 celebrated together at the multicultural festival held 

at Grant Community High School.  The event sponsored by the Bilingual Parent 

Advisory Committee (BPAC) gave families the opportunity to share their cultures and 

traditions.  Mr. Sefcik commented, “There was plenty of food, dancing, music and a 

great time was had by all.  Thank you to the BPAC Committee for organizing such a 

fun event for the Fox Lake Community.  Embracing our differences and celebrating 

our backgrounds shows that diversity is truly our strength.” If you are interested in 

learning more about the BPAC Committee or becoming a member contact  

Yesenia Flory at yesenia.flory@foxlake114.org. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


